
Dear Maternelle Parents,

As promised, it is my goal to give you a weekly update regarding the new building expansion. 

First, I wanted to take a moment to thank you for joining us last week to engage in conversations and excellent 
questions! If you were unable to attend and would like a copy of the recording, please let me know. 

During the meeting we were able to show you a couple of renderings of the new space, and I wanted to let you 
know that we will share more with you in upcoming weeks until some of the cosmetic work has been completed 
and we can give you a personal tour. 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to continue to reach out to me and share suggestions and ongoing 
questions. Our community and coming together is what makes AIS so strong.



Warmly,
Ariane


